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January 21, 2022

Dear Valued Customer:

The European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) has identified a Candidate List of Substances of Very High
Concern (SVHC) for Authorization. This list is available on the ECHA’s website http://echa.europa.eu/.
This list will be regularly updated when more substances are identified as SVHC. ECHA urges
companies to check their potential obligations resulting from the Candidate List.

Griswold LLC sponge rubber products do not contain any SVHC above 0.1% by weight, per the ECHA
Candidate List dated January 17, 2022

If Rogers may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Customer Service
http://www.rogerscorp.com/ems/contact/index.aspx.

Sincerely,

Rogers Corporation

The information provided in this declaration form(s) is based solely on Safety Data Sheet (SDS) information provided by our
raw material suppliers. Rogers Corporation makes no representation that it has verified the accuracy of the SDS
information upon which this declaration is based. Rogers Corporation accepts no responsibility for incomplete or
inaccurate SDS information, or for incomplete or inaccurate information contained in this declaration. Rogers Corporation
accepts no duty to notify users about changes to the provided information. Rogers Corporation is not liable for any
damages, direct or indirect, consequential or otherwise, that the Reader or any third party might incur as a result of any
incompleteness or inaccuracy of the information contained in this declaration form, or as a result of ignoring this warning.
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